
FISHERS HIGH SCHOOL BAND PROGRAM 

WHAT YOUR SPONSORSHIP SUPPORTS  
AT FISHERS HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Your sponsorship supports many students across our music programs including: 

 Approximately 275 students in the Fishers High School Marching Band.  Our Marching Tigers 
achieved 4th place within the state of Indiana and were National Marching Band Semi-Finalists 

 The FHS Jazz ensembles include nearly 100 students who play at area festivals and 
competitions.  They have won soloist awards, honor band selections and achieved GOLD 
status at Indiana State Competitions (ISSMA) this year. 

 Winter Percussion & Winter Guard involves 130 students.  Both were State and World/National 
Champions in 2019! 

 The Pep Band, made up of 125 students, entertains fans at both boys & girls basketball 
games.   

 We have approximately 30 soloists and 80 other students in ensembles who qualified for the 
Indiana State competitions.  We are proud to have multiple students selected to the All-State 
Band, Jazz Band & Orchestra groups, the Indianapolis Symphony Side-by-side Orchestra and 
the IMEA Honor Concert Band.   

We are also very proud to host one of the area’s biggest (& best!) marching band competitions, the 
Honda Fishers High School Invitational.  In 2017, we hosted 24 bands from across Indiana & 
neighboring states, featuring 3,200 students.  We had nearly 7,000 people in attendance to watch 
some of the best marching bands in the country.  We hired some of the nation’s best adjudicators 
who provided educational clinics to attending Directors and Students.  A date change in 2018 proved 
problematic, so we gone back to our 2017 date (which bands were used to) and we’re already getting 
interest from local bands. 

The Invitational is even larger than the Mudsock game (HSE vs. Fishers football) and our sponsors 
receive significant advertising and visibility at the event including banners, public recognition, program 
ads as well as tickets for the event and a VIP hospitality room to enjoy during the event.   

The Tiger Band would love to have your support!  We are growing by 25-50 students each year and 
need an increased amount of community partnerships to meet the needs of our band programs. 

We hope you’ll partner with the Fishers High School Band Program, which helps support music within 
our school which has been proven to help high school students achieve higher levels of success in 
multiple areas including standardized tests (shown in studies in both math and verbal scores), self-
confidence, coordination, teamwork, creative thinking and self-discipline.  We could not support the 
hundreds of great kids within our various band programs without community support.   
Thanks for your consideration!! 
 
        FHS Band Booster Sponsorship Committee 
        sponsorship@fishersband.org 


